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MEMORANDUM 10-89

TO: HOMER CITY COUNCIL

FROM: JO JOHNSON, CMC, CITY CLERK

DATE: JUNE 21, 2010

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF CITY ATTORNEY CONTRACT WITH BIRCH, HORTON, BITTNER, INC.

The legal firm of Birch, Horton, Bittner, Inc. was hired by the City Council in August, 2008. Attorney Thomas
Klinkner is the firm’s attorney that is principally responsible for working on the City’s behalf.

Attorney Thomas Klinkner was contacted in regard to the contract extension. Mr. Klinkner would like to renew the
contract for the period of August 1, 2010 through July 31, 2011 in accordance with the present contract terms.
RECOMMENDATION:

Approve Resolution 10-53 for extension of the City Attorney Contract with Birch, Horton, Bittner, Inc.

Fiscal Note: Mayor and Council 2010 Budget: 100.100.5210 budgeted for professional services.

Related ResolutionsMemorandum - Related Resolutions: Resolution 10-53 Extending City Attorney Contract with
Birch, Horton, Bittner, Inc.
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